At its meeting of October 24, 1994, the Academic Senate approved the following Policy Recommendation presented by Chris Jochim for the Organization and Govern-ment Committee.

ELECTION OF FACULTY REPRESENTATIVES: GENERAL UNIT

Whereas, Amendments to By-Law 1.2 made by S94-10 (Faculty Representation) have rendered the last sentence of By-Law 13 unnecessary, be it

Resolved, That By-Law 1.3 be amended to read as follows:

All full-time staff holding instructional titles listed in Article II, Section 3 of the Constitution who are not members of or included in one of the college representative units, together with all those defined as faculty in section 1.2 above, are members of the General Unit.

ACTION BY THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT: Approved by President J. Handel Evans on November 1, 1994.